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9th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Further Updates 
 
Thank you so much for your patience today as we worked out the plan for next week.  We 
have had some positive COVID cases come through today, which we needed to account for.  
I have written to you separately with all the information you need and we will keep you 
updated by text and Facebook if any further information comes through over the weekend.  
Everyone who was sent home today will be included in the letter.  Up to now, if your child 
was not sent home today, we look forward to seeing them in school on Monday. 
 
Sports Day - With regret, we need to cancel our sports days next week due to staff shortages. 
Apologies for this, we will find a way of doing something in the Autumn Term when we are all 
back together. 
 
New Class Information – so that everyone finds out at the same time, I will be recording a 
video to share the details and I will post it on the school website on Friday 16th July.  I will 
also send a letter by email, website and Facebook. 
 
Welfare Calls – next week we will be giving every child working at home a phone call to see 
how they are doing.  If your child is at home and not accessing the ‘live’ lessons, we will 
phone daily to keep them motivated and supported by school.  The number may come up as 
‘withheld’ on your phone due to the switchboard.  If we are unable to get through on the 
phone, we may carry out a home visit to ensure you are all ok.   
 
Thanks so much for your understanding and support. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head teacher 


